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RECOMMENDATION SUBMISSION AND RESPONSE FORM 
2020 Internal Ad Hoc #12 

 
DISCUSSED BY SCPRC   APPROVED AND IMPLEMENTED X PENDING FURTHER REVIEW  

RECEIVED BY SPD 02/08/2021  APPROVED AND PENDING  SPD UNABLE TO IMPLEMENT  
RETURNED TO SCPRC   PARTIAL IMPLEMENTATION  DENIED  

 
SCPRC RECOMMENDATION 

Once recommendations are shared with City Council and SPD at the end of the year, SPD should report to the SCPRC on 
the status of the recommendations. 
 

SCPRC RECOMMENDATION RATIONALE 
SCPRC recognizes that some of the recommendations will require the City to amend its statutes or provide resources for 
SPD to comply, however, some recommendations might be accomplished through administrative changes. To that end, 
SPD should communicate to SCPRC on each recommendation pertaining to the police department if it was adopted, it 
will be adopted and a timeline, or the reason preventing the adoption. 
 

SPD RESPONSE 
Sacramento City Council Meeting (Item #2) on 06/01/2021, presented by Deputy Chief Lester: 

 2:30 PM City Council (Special Meeting): https://sacramento.granicus.com/player/clip/4964 
o Minute Marker: 44:08 

 Staff Report: https://sacramento.granicus.com/MetaViewer.php?view_id=21&meta_id=631887 
o Page 4 

 
SPD regularly provides updates to the SCPRC.  
 
For clarification, the SCPRC reports and makes recommendations to Mayor and City Council.  It is ultimately up to Mayor 
and City Council to adopt those recommendations and provide direction to the City Manager.  
 
SPD regularly adopts recommendations outside of the formal meetings and provides updates (outside the council 
process) throughout the year. 
 
As of February 2023, commission chair and vice chair have direct access and regularly meeting with the Professional 
Standards Unit’s Lieutenant Jeffrey Shiraishi. 
 

OTHER CITY DEPARTMENTS 
N/A 
 

APPENDIX 
N/A 


